
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Consistent  
    Presentation 

Behaviour Badge Teacher’s Choice 

GREEN Cameron Cheung Michelle Dale Joe Previll 

ORANGE Sophia Chapman Zac Welford George Rispin 

BLUE  Erin Severs Kobi Ward 

YELLOW Maddie Garbutt Kay Flynn-Kurej Max Trundley 

BROWN  Ruby Kennedy Freddie Dolden 

GREY Joseph Burns Callum Mann Martin Joyce 

PURPLE Ruby Breckon Nicole Allan Kimberley Connaughton 

 RED Fin Cadman Ruby Wildmore Callum Trowsdale 

Dear Families,                                                               
Welcome to this week’s news.                                       

 

Head Teacher Award 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday, 03 May 2019 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

Attendance      
Our Target - 97%+ 
 

Well done to Red 1 

who achieved 100% 

this week. 
 

Whole school 
attendance - 93.8% 

Leeroy’s Joke Corner 
 What did 0 say to 8? 

Nice belt! 

ROAD SAFETY                                                                                     

An alert has been received in school today about road 

safety. Children, of primary age, have been noted on 

both the High Street and the bypass, running in and out 

of cars and also throwing objects. We have spoken to 

the children about keeping safe. Please do the same at 

home. THANKYOU 

This week’s House 

Champions 

 
       Cat Nab 

Next Week At A Glance 

Monday 
 

BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Football Club Y3-Y4 3 – 4.15 
Sewing Club Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Boot Camp Y1-Y2 3 – 4.15 
Performing Arts Y2-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Martial Arts Rec-Y6 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Film Club Y2-Y6  Finish: 4.30 Film: Paddington 2 

Thursday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Football Club Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Singing for Fun Rec-Y2 3 – 3.45 

Friday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Choir 8am  

INTERESTING HEADLINE OF THE WEEK                            

CAN YOU DESIGN A CHURCH ROOF? 

The French government has asked for designs 

for the new roof and spire of the Notre Dame 

cathedral in Paris. A huge fire broke out on 

April 15th and the building has been gutted. 

The church is                                                       

850 years old.                                                              

What design                                                                                   

would you                                                             

choose?                                                                            

From Tommy & Ellis 

ATTENTION! Our front car park now has an electronic 

barrier. Please remember that the front car park is for visitors 

to school only and should not be used at drop off/ pick up time. 

BOARD GAMES                                                                        
Any donations of board games (including chess sets) would 

be very gratefully received in school. THANKYOU 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


                                    

 
 

  

 

 

                     
TRANSPORTER 

TOP TRUMPS CHAMPION 2019 

During the course of the Spring term, the Key Stage 2 children 

had a hotly fought contest.  After a close final, involving a 

tiebreak play off for first place, Abigail in Year 5 triumphed to be 

crowned school champion. 

Abigail’s next task was to design a new pack of Top Trumps 

cards.  All the school champions’ designs will be judged later this 

month and the top 12 will be invited to a national final to be 

held in Sherwood Forest, Nottingham in June. 

Good luck Abigail. 

 

Our Eco Warriors have been out and about again. Last week we visited Ringrose 
Orchard on the high street. We found out all about the flowers and plants that 
are growing there by doing a learning trail with Mr and Mrs Pell.  

Later, we helped Mr and Mrs White to plant some wildflower seeds, which you 
will be able to see growing in a few weeks.  

After all our hard work, we were rewarded with juice and Mrs White’s 
homemade cakes in the picnic area. 

The orchard is a fabulous community resource, made possible by the wonderful 
volunteers of Skelton and we are extremely proud to be involved. Get yourselves 
there and enjoy this special place! 

 



                       


